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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:46 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Please stop the Orr Block development

 
 
From: Laura Duffy [mailto:laura@duffycommunications.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:20 AM 
To: Setti D. Warren 
Cc: David A. Olson 
Subject: Please stop the Orr Block development 
 
 
Dear Mayor Warren: 
 
My	husband	and	I	have	lived	in	Newtonville	for	28	years	and	are	becoming	increasingly	concerned	about	the	
development	efforts	underway	or	planned.	I	wish	I	had	taken	the	Austin	Street	project	more	seriously,	because	I	am	
not	at	all	happy	about	it.	Nor	is	the	Orr	Block	plan	my	idea	of	“progress.”	Please	save	Newton	from	looking	like	the	
appalling	Newton	Corner	development,	which	is	universally	loathed.	The	idea	that	we	would	lose	control	of	local	
development	is	a	nightmare.	I	have	written	to	Cynthia	Creem	to	ask	that	she	vote	against	S.2311.	 
 
Thanks	very	much. 
 
Laura	Duffy 
447	Lowell	Avenue 
Newtonville,	MA	02460 
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